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	To All Headteachers & Finance Managers in Schools
	


11 June 2012
Dear Colleagues,
CHANGES TO THE FUNDING SYSTEM FROM 1 APRIL 2013
I am writing at the request of the Schools Forum, to outline the anticipated timetable for the publication of information, and for consultation, with schools on the changes required to the education funding system from 1 April 2013.
You will be aware, from announcements by the DfE and from news items on Bradford Schools Online, that significant changes to the way formula funding allocations for schools will be calculated from 1 April 2013 are required, including:

· The simplification of the formula, with a move towards more consistency nationally
· The move to the use of the October census to calculate funding allocations for schools (this does not include Early Years, which will continue to be funded on termly counts)
· Radical change to the way Special Educational Needs and alternative provision are funded in mainstream schools, Special Schools and PRUs

· Further delegation of funding that is currently managed centrally in support of schools

Although there are fewer required changes for Early Years funding, we will also be assessing how our current Early Years Single Funding Formula should be adjusted to ensure consistency.

The timescale for implementation of change is very challenging. The Local Authority is required to submit a proforma, to the Education Funding Agency, by the end of October this year, which will explain how funding will be allocated to our schools from 1 April 2013. In response, the Local Authority has established a number of officer-led working groups. The aims of these groups are to assess the work that needs to be carried out and to pull together a series of options, which will then be discussed further with the Schools Forum and school representatives. We already have established groups, which include school representatives, that have historically led on formula funding change - the Early Years Working Group, the Formula Funding Working Group, the Special School Formula Funding Working Group. Our intention is to work with these established groups to finalise proposals. Final proposals will then be published for consultation for all schools at the start of the autumn term.
The Schools Forum is meeting on 11 July, to discuss the work carried out so far and to consider initial modelling of the impact of changes on school budgets. It is intended then that this modelling is immediately published for schools; for information and awareness, not for consultation, at this stage. The intention is to give schools some understanding, as early as possible, of the likely impact of funding change. Formal consultation will then take place at the beginning of the autumn term, once proposals have been finalised.
I hope that this timeline is clear. If you have any queries, or if you wish to ask for consideration of any specific issues within the working groups, please do not hesitate to contact me or Sarah North.
Yours sincerely,

Andrew Redding






[image: image2.jpg]i City of Bradford
- Metropolitan District Council





[image: image1.jpg][image: image2.jpg]